
  
     

 
 

    
    
    

    
    

    
            
            

            
            

      
            

            
            

  
            
            

            
            

 
  

 

 
            
            

            
            

            
       

Parents in Partnership 
Year 2  

Topic Newsletter   31.1.20 

Thank you for your support. We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning.  
Mrs Bladon, Mrs Tonkin, Mrs Wilkins and Ms Smith 

Our topic this term is… 

 

 

 

Homework 
Reading:  
We have been working on spelling the Year 1 and 2 common exception words. At the end of Key Stage One, children are 
expected to spell most of these words. On the common exception word sheet provided we have highlighted each word 
that the children could and couldn’t write independently. Please practise writing these words on their own but also within 
a sentence.  

Highlighted words 
Pink - I’ve got it! 

Green - I need to practise 
 
Maths: This week, we have been learning 3d shapes. We have sent home a net of a 3d shape, for you to make and discuss 
the shapes properties. Key Vocabulary that we have been learning: 

Vertices / vertex 
Faces 

3d 
Edges 

Curved 
Flat 

Please return the 3d shape for us to display in our maths area! 
 

Rock stars Challenge Battle, don’t forget to logon! Come on Year 2 – the competition is on!!!!!!!! 

 

A massive thank you to everybody for their amazing efforts in 
supporting children to research an animal! We have had some 

amazing examples and the children have loved sharing their 
knowledge with the class!  

RE Theme Parable of the week: The Prodigal son 
We have been thinking about forgiveness and how God will always forgive others. We wrote something that we were sorry 
for on a piece of kitchen paper. We visited the Chapel and put our worry into a bowl of water and watched the writing 
disappear, to represent how God forgives and takes away our worries.   
 
 

 

Date for your diary…………………….   Class Assembly on Wednesday 18th March at 2.40pm 
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